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BAHA'I CENTRE at the NATIONAL HAZIRATU'1 - QUDS 

27, Rutland Gate, Knightsbridge, S. w;. 7 

No 3-63 ASMA' and KAMAL, II 7 ( Aug. 1960 ) 

HAND OF THE CAUSE 

Nearly 100 friends from London and many parts of the country (Canterbury, 
Reading, Norwich to name a few) attended the Meeting on Sunday, 17th July 
at The Haziratu'l-Quds to hear Hasan Balyuzi discuss the Faith and answer 
the many questions put to him. It was a very happy and fruitful gather-
ing, the theme of which can be ;summad up in the follOWing quotation. 

"Know that nothing will benefit thee in this life save supplication 
and invocation unto God, service in his vineyard, and, with a heart 
full of love, to be in constant servitude to Him." ~ 

'Abdu'l-Baha 

19 DAY FEASTS 

AsmB. - Monday, 1st August, 7.30. Hosts Mrs. G. Lam and l"uss A. Martin. 

KamaJ. - Saturday, 20 August, 3.30. 

PUBLIC MEETINGS - Thursdays, 7.45. 
August 4th Speaker: Dr. & Mrs .Samandari. 

" 11 th " Mrs. M. Parker 
" 18t-h - " --Mrs. J[ __ Morley 
" 25th " Mr. J. Wade 

Sept. 1st " Mrs. E. Munsiff 

Subject: 
II 

II 

" 
" 

"Seven Years in Africa" 
liThe International Bond" 
"Tahirah, The Pure" 
"The Promise Fulfilled" 
liThe Mysterious East" 
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DECLARATIONS 
We offer a very warm welcome to Miss Heather Morfoot and Miss Patricia 

Baillie who recently declared themselves as members of The London Community. 

PIONEERS 
It was a great joy to welcome Ursula and Mehdi Samandari, who have 

returned after 7! years pioneering work in Africa. They will be staying in 
this country for only a few weeks. 

LOST! STOLEN OR STRAYED? 
The London Lending Library is short of books. WHY? Too many out on loan 

for too long. Please help the new Librarian by checking your own loans, or 
those of your friends or contacts. It is important that all book loans are 
entered in the record book and returned, if pOSSible, in two weeks. 

LONDON FUND 
The financial position, as on 12th July 1960, is very disappointing. Af-t,cr 

incurring minimum necessary expenditure we are short by £61 to make both ends 
meet. PLEASE REMEMBER: 

I. we have to make up this excess expenditure of £61. 
II. we have to continue our efforts to fulfil the target of £500 during 

the current Baha'i year. 
III. there is a new Treasurer this year. He is Eruch Munsiff and his 

address, 43 Holland Road, London, W.14. 
IV. cheques to be in the nane of "London Baha I i Fund" 

YOUR IMMEDIATE & SUSTAINED SUPPORT IS ABSOLUTELY NECESSARY. 
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